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Industrial Development Authority Vacancies 
 

The Martin County Board of County Commissioners is seeking applications from 

individuals interested in being considered for appointment to fill vacancies on the 

Industrial Development Authority.  All individuals serve without compensation and are 

requested to submit an Application for Appointment to Martin County Administration by 

Friday, August 17, 2018.  For an Application, please call Martin County Administration 

288.5756 or send email to dgordon@martin.fl.us. 

 

VACANT POSITIONS:  All members must be residents and registered voters in Martin 

County.  These terms will expire in September 2022. 

 

The Industrial Development Authority was created pursuant to Chapter 159 of the Florida 

Statutes and is responsible for financing and refinancing projects for the public purposes 

described in "The Florida Industrial Development Financing Act", Florida Statutes, and 

for the purposes of fostering the economic development of a County.   

 

Meetings are held as needed.  The Liaison for the Authority is the Business Development 

Board. 

 

Florida law prohibits an advisory board member from doing business with its agency (the 

County).  Section 112.313(3) and (7), Fla. Stat. 

 

-end- 

 

DG/ADM 

 

This notification can be reproduced in an alternative format upon request by contacting the County ADA Coordinator (772-221-1396), 
the County Administration Office (772-288-5940) or Florida Relay 711.  
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For immediate release:  July 25, 2018 

Contact:  Donna Gordon,  Administration, 772.288.5756, or dgordon@martin.fl.us 
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